
Call Out 10_21_19  
Good evening this is Mrs. Wilson, Principal TMFMS.  Parents thank you for a wonderful 
1st Quarter.  Thank you for your support in speaking to students in keeping their hands to 
themselves and if they see something say something.  I appreciate all you do.  
Thank you so much for the PTSA Fundraiser Step It Up.  We have raised over $30,000 in which 
we receive half of the funds.  Thank you parents for $15,000.  
Fall Festival is Thursday Oct 24th- This event is eligible for October Meeting Credit!!!  
TMFMS hoodies have arrived- PTSA will be selling them at the Fall Festival for $20 along with t-
shirts for $10.    
Great American Teach In is Wednesday, November 13th. Come share your career, hobby or 
interest with us. Email MarquettyL@pcsb.org  
8th Grade letters will be distributed tomorrow with details of the cost of all 8th grade 
activities.  Please look for those letters tomorrow.  The letter will also be listed on our website.  
If your child is interested in NJHS please have your child see Ms. Evans in Room 4-214 before or 
after class.  The application deadline is November 22nd.  
If your child received a D/F in a content course or scored a level 1 or 2 on last year FSA please 
come out on Monday, October 28th from 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. This meeting will serve as 
November monthly meeting credit.  We will discuss strategies to assist your child at home with 
homework/assignments.  We will also discuss how to log in to Clever for academic activities to 
support your child.  Again, please join us Monday, October 28th from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. for 
November monthly meeting credit.  
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